

Dear School Immunization Partner,

Due to high demand, the California Department of Public Health (CDPH), Immunization Branch added a second date for this webinar.

New Changes in 2019-20 School Immunization Requirements

Thursday, December 6, 2018 3-4pm

The webinar will review key changes to the school immunization requirements for the 2019-20 school year (effective July 1, 2019) and updated resources to support compliance with these new regulations.

If you have not already registered for the December 4th webinar,

Register for December 6

Space is limited, so we would appreciate you registering and viewing as a group if possible.

If you are not able to attend the webinar on either date, you will still be able to view the archived webinar and other resources for implementing the new requirements on www.shotsforschool.org. We will notify you once the archived version is available.

After you register:

You will receive an email from messenger@webex.com with webinar and audio conference information. Make sure to save that information, as you will need it to join the webinar.

When joining the webinar, **please choose one** of the following audio options:

 Call Using Computer – beneath the Use Computer for Audio (system will check for audio/speaker and will connect you), or • Call Me (when prompted, enter your call back number)

Please direct all questions to <u>Amber.Christiansen@cdph.ca.gov</u>

Register